
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd November 2021 

 

 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 
 

At Tanfield School, we are committed to helping all of our students to attend the 

best university, or real alternative, succeed in their dream job and thrive in all 

aspects of their life. 
  

I am delighted to say that there will be careers interviews over the coming months 

for all of our year 11 students. They will be with trained, independent careers 

advisors offering advice on courses and helping students to get onto the right 

pathway for their chosen career. The interviews will take place in school and 

students will be notified of their appointment times. 
  

Thank you also for your time in completing the recent careers survey. We have 

adapted our careers programme in response to this. It is attached and on the 

school website. 
  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
  

Kind regards, 
  

  

Dr Catherine Quigley 

Assistant head teacher: Personal Development 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


